
NOTICE OF
SCHEDULED MEETINGS

The University of Pittsburgh –
of  the  Commonwealth
System of Higher Education –
hereby  gives  notice  that  a
Public Meeting of the Board of
Trustees will be held beginning
at  1:00 p.m. on February 8,
2024. The meeting will be held
on the University of Pittsburgh,
Pittsburgh  campus,  in  the
Assembly Room, William Pitt
Union, 3959 Fifth Avenue, and
virtually.  A  livestream of  the
Public Meeting of the Board of
Trustees  can  be  viewed  at:
https://pi.tt/youtube


